Debra Thompson
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From: Mary Ellen Anderson <matikataco@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:55 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: COVID meeting

Dear Assembly Members,

Thank you once again for all the work involved in being Assembly members. | know it is a difficult job in the best of
times, and especially so during this time of COVID craziness.

I would like to briefly once again urge you to maintain the social restrictions we have had in place, as recommended by
the CDC. The current outbreak should be evidence enough that we are not immune to the pandemic, and as a small,
isolated town with limited hospital capacity, we are uniguely vulnerable.

| know that the people who will be calling in today have very loud, persistence voices, but | believe they represent the
minority in town. | also know they are probably making life really unpleasant for you at this time, and for this | am sorry.
Please know that most folks in town really appreciate your firm stance on keeping everyone safe and controlling the
outbreak as much as possible.

Thank you,

Mary Ellen Anderson
907-518-0951
matikataco@gmail.com




